City of Dallas OFFICE MEMORANDUM

To- Mr. J. E. Curry Chief of Police

nw

December 6, 1963

Subject: Polygraph Examination Roy E. Vaughn

A polygraph examination was given Roy E. Vaughn (W/M/28) at the request of Deputy Chief N. T. Fisher. This examination was given on November 28, 1963. Below is a list of pertinent questions that were asked during this examination.

- 1. Did you see Jack Ruby near the Main Street entrance of the City Hall between 9:30 a.m. and 11:30 a.m. last Sunday morning? Answer-No
- 2. Did you allow Jack Ruby to enter the basement of the City Hall last Sunday morning? Answer --- No
- 3. Did you talk with Jack Ruby last Sunday morning? Answer --- No
- 4. Did you allow anybody to enter the basement of the City Hall last Sunday morning that did not show you proper identification other than the two men you told Chief Fisher about? Answer —No

No Number: Did you lie to Chief Fisher regarding this incident?

Answer---No

Have you told Chief Fisher the complete truth regarding this incident? Answer —Yes

It is the opinion of this Examiner this person answered each of the questions with the truth.

P. L. Bentley ()
Detective of Police

The only reason you and I are here is to assist the people of Dallas

102